Gary Julian

Dear Dinyar,

Working on a house designed by John Russell Pope and built in 1917 was certainly a
challenge that not many architects would dare to take on! We were so glad that you took
this challenge and we cannot be happier with the results.

Adding the breakfast room and connecting the main house with the cottage was nothing
short of inspirational. It has made our house so much more functional. We love to eat and
enjoy the time in the new spaces you so clevetly created. The house has a wonderful flow to
it now and everyone who spends time with us enjoys it so much that it is hard for them to
leave.

We cannot thank you enough for the seamless integration from the initial meetings, the
cleverly conceived conception of the pans, and the attention to every detail. No stone was

left 'unturned' and the result is nothing less than spectacular.

Sincerely,

ary Julia



